
September, 2021 Lea esta carta en español
Leia esta carta em português

Dear Sturgis East Parents/Guardians:

It has been wonderful to welcome all of our students back to the building.  As we look forward to
our first full week of school, I would like to remind you of our upcoming Open House, scheduled
for the evening of September 23.  This in-person event provides a nice opportunity for you to
meet your child’s teachers and gain a better sense of course expectations.

This event is for parents/guardians only.  Please note that, while we are able to host this event
in-person, we are limiting the number of attendees to one person per child. Masks are required.

We know that you will enjoy hearing about the classes that our students are experiencing.  As the
purpose of the evening is to inform you about our program, please call or set up an appointment
at some other time if you wish to discuss any specific questions about your child’s progress.

The schedule for the evening can be found below.

Sincerely,

Patrick O’Kane
Principal, Sturgis East

Schedule for the evening

6:30-6:45 Arrival & self-guided tour                 7:45-7:55         Period D Classes
6:45-6:55 Advisory Classes 8:00-8:10 Period E Classes
7:00-7:10 Period A Classes 8:15-8:25 Period F Classes
7:15-7:25 Period B Classes 8:30-8:40 Period G Classes
7:30-7:40 Period C Classes
8:40 - 9:00 IB CAS Presentation:  Grade 11 & 12 in room 110

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hw7s1NQ-1x41KTlZvjZZtoyMRovUMPCP4Qrv_Kg3_6U/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1U14nN6e_CI_e6DCTLA58MhsvavkzeysSK-iKiWY0UvY/edit?usp=sharing

